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Wednesday Word Link

This week we have been thinking
about how we can follow Jesus.

Each Sunday Mass is celebrated
at St Anne’s Church at 9am. 

This half term pupils are growing to be
compassionate and loving. 

.

On Thursday 1st February will be
a 

Year 1 & 2 at mass in church at
9.30am all invited.

Another really busy week in school. On Monday 32 of our
children went to sing as part of Young Voices at the
Resorts World in Birmingham. They were part of a choir
made up of 6000 children. It was a fabulous evening and
thoroughly enjoyed by the children and adults that took
part. Huge thank you to Ms Ball who works with the
children each week in choir practice. 

On Monday afternoon we welcomed author James
Campbell into school and he shared some of his books.
The children absolutely loved listening to his stories. 

Today our Year 3's led a wonderful assembly all about
History. They all read and acted beautifully. Thank you
Mrs Sheratt for preparing the children so wonderfully.

Good luck to all the children making their Confirmation
tonight. We look forward to celebrating with you.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/messenger?pid=MTA101634&v=105.8
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DATE FOR YOUR
DIARY NOTICES

LATE COLLECTIONS
Please be aware any children
that are not collected at 3.30pm
& 2.15pm on Fridays will be put
into Kids Club.  Parents will be
charged £2.50 per 15 minutes
late.  This is to safeguard the
children. 

The Christmas school holiday,
children and young people who
are eligible for benefits-related
free school meals can benefit
from an amazing range of free
holiday clubs, experiences. 
Families who are eligible will
receive a letter in the post inviting
them to book.  In the letter, there
will be the childs HAF code, which
will be a reference number on all
bookings.

To book:
Make sure you have an
account
www.myaccount.coventry.gov.
uk
Have your HAF code ready (we
can provide this if you cannot
find it)
Add you child to the booking
system
Decide what to book - visit
coventry.gov.uk/haf
Book your child onto the
activities, it really is as simple
as that!

HAF - WINTER FUN
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DIARY

NOTICES

LATE COLLECTIONS
Please be aware any children
that are not collected at 3.30pm
& 2.15pm on Fridays will be put
into Kids Club.  Parents will be
charged £2.50 per 15 minutes
late.  This is to safeguard the
children. 

Monday 29th January
RISE theatre in school

Tuesday 30th January
Y5 & 6 Planetarium  

Thursday 1st February
National Story Telling Day

Year 1 & 2 Mass

Tuesday 6th February
Safer Internet Day

Friday 9th February
Children finish at 2.15pm for

half term

Monday 19th February
All children return to school

PARENT
CONSULTATIONS

Please ensure you return the
booking form to your class
teacher. 

SCHOOL
UNIFORM

Please remember to label all
items brought into school, with
your child's name and year
group.

Please can children be wearing
school shoes and not trainers
when it is a normal uniform day. 

The only jewellery allowed in
school is stud earrings. Thank
you for your support. 



 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Virtue Nominations

Back next week



 

Modou, Jayden, Gracielle,
Ellie-Rose, Rebecca P,

Munachi, Maja






